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                                                                         President  Janet Risdon
                                                                                      Phone 07 3208 2764
                                                                                      EMAIL  jhrisdon@bigpond.net


       

                                       .                     
  Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
         20th August
             DINNER MEETING

          8 & 9 September
DISTRICT CONFERENCE – TWIN TOWNS RESORT

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   20th August
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25

APOLOGIES   BETTY PRIEST BY SUN 19,7PM

FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

                           PHONE BETTY 5524 5374   EMAIL easypeas@bigpond.net.au
ZONTA BIRTHDAYS AUGUST
URSULA LONG

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
             The secret to happiness is not doing what one likes, but in liking what one does
J.M. Barrie, 1860 - 1937
PRESIDENTS REPORT

Hello Everyone
 

District Conference is less than a month away. If you have not registered yet, the early bird fee has been extended but you will have to be quick. As one of the host clubs, with the venue in our own back yard, we would like as many members as possible to attend. And as the local club, we have offered to be 'Sash Ladies', that is, tend the help desk, supplying information like where and when events are happening.
 

Got any spare undies? Following the inspiring talk last month, by Olwyn, the board thought we might do something to support the Tweed Shire Women’s Service. Things that they are always in need of include undies (new not used), toys for children, note books, pens and pencils. If you can supply any of these things, please bring them along to the next meeting.
 

We need some fund raising ideas. What events would you and your friends like to participate in? Christmas is not far away.
 

Now for some housekeeping. Please remember to apologize if you are unable to attend the dinner meeting. We understand that emergencies happen. But, the club is expected to pay for the number of meals that we reserve. So please let us know if you will not be there.
 

Regards,
 Janet
Note from Editor

Please note, Betty is taking the apologies this month, I go to China, Silk Road & Tibet on Sat for 3 weeks

Merle
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